
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

St. Luke’s High School 
Information Evening 

For 
Parents/Carers of Primary 7 Pupils 

Thursday 28 May 2015 

Evaluation: In planning evenings such as this, we are keen to take into account the 
views of parents/carers, pupils and staff. We would appreciate your giving some time 
to completing this form and placing in the box at the janitor’s desk on your way out. 
 

Thank you. 

What did you think about the format of the evening? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Is there anything we could improve on? 

Comments/suggestions 

What pleased you about the evening? 


